
Erratum

Resulting from an error in the production process for the issue Public Health Nutrition, Vol. 4, No. 1(A), February 2001,

the surname of the second author of the article `Calcium, physical activity and bone healthÐbuilding bones for a

stronger future' (117±123) was spelt incorrectly on the inside contents page, the first page of the article and the outside

back cover contents page.

Public Health Nutrition would like to apologise to the authors of this article. The correct spelling is ValtuenÄa.
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